
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 June 2007 

2. PRESENTATION 
 
 Peter Laloli, Chairperson of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board and Mike Wall, Chairperson of 

the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board were in attendance.   
 
 They presented Jacqui Miller (Community Recreation Adviser) with a Certificate of Appreciation in 

recognition of her contribution and dedication to the success of Culture Galore event, held on 
St Patrick’s Day 2007. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


